Status Request for BOPC Packet FOIA Request Sent on March 20, 2024 Inbox

Kyle Bryant Jun 6,2024, 11:28 AM (3 days ago)
to BOPC, Julie

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Kyle Bryant from the Law Offices of Goodman Hurwitz & James, P.C. On March 20 of this year, our office sent a FOIA
request on behalf of the Coalition for Police Transparency and Accountability for all the BOPC packets from meetings held in January
and February of 2024. On March 21, 2024 we received an automatic response stating that “staff that will get in touch with you soon”.

On May 16, 2024, | sent a follow-up inquiry about the status of this request. We have yet to receive any response from your office since
your initial automated response that | received on March 21, 2024.

Additionally, on May 16, 2024, my office submitted two additional FOIA requests: 1) all BOPC packets from meetings held in March and
April of 2024; and 2) all closed CCR files from March and April 2024. We have received absolutely no response at all from either your
office or from the BOPC.

Please provide the status of the above-described three (3) outstanding FOIA requests as soon as possible.

Thank you.

Kyle Bryant

Legal Assistant

Goodman, Hurwitz & James, PC
1394 East Jefferson

Detroit, Ml 48207

Office: (313)-567-6170
kbryant@goodmanhurwitz.com
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